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May 1, 2024

To all Property Managers:

Beginning June 1%, 2024, we will be conducting hard cutbacks on specific woody plant
material to promote growth and flush out new foliage. Sometimes these cutbacks seem
drastic to homeowners, but they help the plant during the rainy season.

As with everything that has to do with Mother Nature, there can be no guarantee on how
the plants will respond. Younger plants will respond better than older plants. Leo Jr. is not
responsible for those plants that do not recover from this practice and there may be plants
that need to be replaced. However, the majority of the plants will respond remarkably well.

If a homeowner does not want cutbacks on their property, please have them notify us via
email by May 31, 2024. They should email our office at office(@leojrlandscaping.com.

Sincerely,

ClogZook

Clay Zook
Operations Manager



